
ASEE Biomedical Engineering Division – Call for Papers 

The Biomedical Engineering Division (BED) of the American Society for Engineering Education 
(ASEE) invites papers for the 2018 Annual Conference and Exposition in Salt Lake City, Utah, 
June 23-27, 2018. Please note the following submission schedule: 

• Abstract Submissions Open - September 5, 2017 

• Abstract Submissions Due - October 16, 2017 

• Draft Paper (for accepted abstracts) Due - February 5, 2018 

Please consider submitting an abstract and paper on topics relevant to biomedical engineering (BME) 
education and joining us at this exceptional conference. Authors are encouraged to submit papers 
on any relevant topic in BME education. Sessions in typical years include papers on BME 
laboratories and projects, courses and curricula, experiential and global learning, pedagogy and 
assessment, design, and problem based learning. This year, papers relating to the following 
emerging topics are of particular interest: MS programs in BME relating to innovation, design, 
or similar topics; and extra-curricular programs related to BME education, such as the Maker 
Movement.  

Papers can be targeted to one of two tracks:  

1) Full papers. These are reports on classes, curricula or studies that include data and/or 
assessment. 

2) Work in Progress. These should have innovative aspects, but do not need to include data or 
assessment. When submitting your abstract and paper, you designate inclusion in this track by 
starting your title with "Work in Progress" and by selecting the “Work in Progress” checkbox. If 
you collect data in future years, you may resubmit your topic as a full paper. 

For both tracks, an abstract must be submitted by the deadline. If accepted, a paper will be requested 
for peer review. An accepted Work in Progress will require an extended abstract (3 page limit) in place 
of a full paper. These will be assigned to a poster session instead of a podium presentation. 

Acceptance will be based on reviewers’ evaluations of novelty, technical merit, outcomes, and 
relevance to biomedical engineering education.  

All abstracts and papers must be submitted electronically via ASEE’s Monolith system. Authors are 
expected to consult the Author’s Kit at the link above before submitting. You will be able to find 
submission deadlines, required formats, and other information via the ASEE website at this link, or 
copy and paste this text:  
https://www.asee.org/conferences-and-events/conferences/annual-conference/2018/papers-management/for-authors 

If you have questions regarding the abstract and paper submission, please contact: 

• 2018 BED Program Chair, Dr. Richard Goldberg, University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill, 
r.goldberg@unc.edu 

• 2018 BED Program Chair-Elect, Dr. Michael Rust, Western New England University, 
michael.rust@wne.edu  

Come to Salt Lake City in June 2018 to see and present cutting edge work in Biomedical 
Engineering education! We hope to see you there.  
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